STATE OF WASHINGTON
MILITARY DEPARTMENT
EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT DIVISION

MS: TA-20 Building 20
Camp Murray, Washington 98430-5122
Phone: (253) 512-7000 » FAX: (253) 512-7200
October 11,2017

Liz Jessee

Emergency Management Director
27 N. 2" Avenue

Walla Walla, WA 99362

Re: Comprehensive Emergency Management Plan
Dear Ms. Jessee:

Thank you for submitting your Comprehensive Emergency Management Plan (CEMP) for our review, as
required of all independent local emergency management organizations as defined by Chapter 38.52.070
RCW.

Our local jurisdiction plan review criteria measure a plan’s consistency with the National Planning
Frameworks, the National Incident Management System, and consistency with the CEMP while
complying with the content requirements of Title 118-30-060 WAC and Chapter 38.52.070 RCW. Our
evaluation also takes into consideration the unique needs and circumstances of your jurisdiction.

Based on these review factors, your CEMP and Emergency Support Functions meet these standards.

To ensure that your jurisdiction remains eligible for the Emergency Management Performance Grant
(EMPG) funding program, please submit your maintenance schedule (in accordance with Title 118-09-
030 WAC) as part of your annual EMPG application for funding. You will need to submit your updated
CEMP to Washington State Emergency Management Division again in five years. Congratulations on
this significant endeavor. For additional information and assistance, my point of contact is Jacob Rain.
Emergency Planning Program Coordinator —253-512-7154, Jacob.Rain@mil.wa.cov.
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Robert
Director
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